Memorandum

Culture Division
City of Mississauga
301 Burnahmthorpe Road West

BUDGET COMMITTEE
MEETING: February 1 2011

ACTION ITEM 32
ACTION ITEM 33
ACTION ITEM 34
ACTION ITEM 35
ACTION ITEM 36

MISSISSAUGA ON
L5B 3Y3
TO: Karin Ann Brent

Office of the City Clerk
FROM: Susan Burt

Culture Division
DATE: January 31, 2011

SUBJECT: Response to List of Action Items for Culture Division (Presentation G)

from Budget Committee

In response to the items raised during the presentation of the Culture Division budget to Budget
Committee on January 18, 2011 I offer the following information.

Request/Item

Response

Councillor Saito requested that Mayor approach the
Ministry for ISF funding for new lighting at the
Meadowvale Theatre

It is my understanding this has been done and
we are now awaiting the Ministry’s decision.

Councillors Pat Mullin and Ron Starr spoke to
retaining the horse and cart rides at Museum
events, with suggestion to charge a fee for this ride
to offset that cost.

Staff confirm a fee is charged for these rides.
Staff are seeking sponsorships and grants to
offset costs.

Mayor McCallion suggested coordination of events
between Civic Square and LAC

The LAC Study will address this issue. The
draft report is expected to be presented to
council in mid February.

Councillor Saito suggested purchase of a few
Mobile Signs, as well as approaching Region of
Peel for assistance with administration and set up
of Mobile Signs

Staff will work with their colleagues at the
Region and in Planning and Building to review
this suggestion.

Mayor McCallion requested a report about the
benefits to the municipality resultant of cultural
attributes and filming projects, etc., as well as
revenues.

Staff will anticipate providing a report to
council the end of April

Susan



